
                                               MAY 2025 

 

Public Works Monthly Update 

 

  

Things have been picking up lately around the shop. The guys, on all crews, have 

been busy. We were able to pick up 2, new to us, pieces of equipment in recent 

weeks. They will prove to be beneficial for our guys. 

  

Street Department 

 

The Street Crew has been doing a great job keeping things looking nice around 

town as usual. They got the Airport ready for the 1st Fly-In. The crew has been 

doing some bush hogging and side arm cutting on streets and creek banks where 

needed. They also helped on a big water leak on W. Second St.   

 

                                           Water/Sewer Department 

 

The Water Crew has been busy as well. They had several small leaks to deal with. 

They did have a big leak on W. Second St. a few days ago that took until dark to 

finish up. As with the rising temps and rain showers, the guys have seen a few more 

blocked sewer lines. 

 

                                            Maintenance Department 

 

The shop guys have been busy as well. They have had to change out a couple sets of 

tires on vehicles and trailers. The new pieces of equipment were fitted with new 

lights and some cosmetic issues taken care of. 

Chris has been doing a good job with the maintenance and upkeep of all the 

buildings, old and new around town. He also helps out where he is needed.                                         

                                                                                                                              Other 

Updates  

 

          Things are going good at WasteWater Plant now.  Several ballast had to be 

changed out on the UV lights. Since being replaced, the lights are running 

efficiently and testing normally.  

Another phase of the B St. project has been finished. It included the rehab of a 

dozen manholes in that area. 

                                                                                                                                                                                    

THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THEIR HARD WORK AND 

SACRIFICE!!! YOU ALL ARE APPRECIATED! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


